
 
     2023 Preston Open 
     Battle at the Castle  

 
          34th Annual Preston Mat Club Wrestling Tournament 
                                 Saturday, January 7, 2023 
                     @ Preston High School - Kingwood, WV 

 
 
Entries:            $25.00 – You may double enter at a higher age bracket for an additional $10. Pay at weigh-ins 
 
Eligibility:        Age as of January 1, 2023 
 
Admission:      Adults $5.00  Children $3.00 
 
Deadline: All entries must be received by January 4, 2023 @ 9 p.m. 
 
Questions:       via e-mail prestonmatclub@gmail.com or call 304-276-7613 (Brittany) or 304-441-8427 (Abbie) 
 
Registration:    Please register using this link: https://forms.gle/uRUehmUNxH9NYcdA6 
                             You will receive an e-mail confirmation of your submission.  

 
Split Tournament 

Group     Weigh-In Time   Approx Wrestling Time 
4U, 6U, 8U    7:00am-8:30am   9:00am 
10U, 12U, Female Div   11:00am-12:30pm   1:00pm 
 
Awards: Individual Medals 1st -4th Place    Team Plaques 1st-3rd Place 
 
Concessions: Will be available all day (Hospitality room for referees and coaches only) 
 
Rules:   Three (3) One (1) minute periods for all age divisions, scholastic rules apply with sudden death 

overtime. Double elimination. Limit 2 entries per wrestler, 1 per age division.   
  1 lb. weight allowance.  We reserve the right to combine weight classes  
 
4 & Under 35, 40, 45, 50, HWT (65 maximum)   
5 & 6  40, 45, 50, 55, 60 and HWT (75 maximum)  
7 & 8  45, 50, 55, 60, 65, 70, 75, 85, and HWT (120 maximum) 
9 & 10 55, 60, 65, 70, 75, 80, 85, 90, 95, 105, 115, 125, and HWT (160 maximum) 
11 & 12 65, 70, 75, 80, 85, 90, 95, 100, 105, 115, 125, 135, 145, 160, and HWT (200 Max)  
Female Division – Madison weights, brackets will be based on weight at weigh-ins (may double enter in regular 

– no extra charge) 
 
 
 

There will be a variety of Silent Auction items from generous donors and vendors-something for everyone! 
There will also be wrestling gear and tournament t-shirts available for purchase from 4Time.  

We are looking forward to seeing you all at the castle in January!  

https://forms.gle/uRUehmUNxH9NYcdA6

